To Whom it may concern,

My Name is Kelvin Hyland, I am currently a legal executive in an in-house role with Scouting Ireland. At present I have completed 5 FE1 exams and aim to have the remainder completed in early 2025 with a view to beginning a training contract in 2025 or 2026.

I have significant experience working in a variety of roles since completing my undergrad in Law and my postgraduate diploma in Finance. Having studied both I have gained some knowledge of the commercial side of things required when working in a law firm as opposed to just the legal perspective. Given the variety of the roles I have worked in to date it has allowed me to gain a rounded experience in different areas of law and helped me decide that this is a career that I wish to pursue.

In my spare time I like to volunteer in my local GAA club, both as a player, assisting in coaching an underage team and more recently at executive level, in my new role as Club Secretary and head of Sponsorship, this role has been very enjoyable as it allows me to interact with many local businesses in the area.

I would like to thank you for taking the time to read my application.

Kind regards
Kelvin Hyland
